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Gymnastics - Tomorrow 
Gymnastics is on again tomorrow. The students had 
a great time last week as I’m sure they will again this 
week.  Could we please ensure that students have a 
labelled drink bottle to take with them tomorrow as 
they were quite thirsty on the bus back to school last 
week.  
 
Students will depart school at 1:20pm and arrive at 
Central West Gymnastics in time for their 1:45pm 
lesson. The bus will return students to school by 
3:15 so that they can go home as they usually would.   
Our students had a great time and participated 
with enthusiasm last Wednesday. Remember 
gymnastics takes place from 1.45-2.45pm. The 
school bus brings the children back to school for 
the normal afternoon run. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Get Ready Weekend 2018 
As part of the NSW Rural Fire Service Get Ready 
Weekend Springside RFS will be visiting our school 
on Friday 21 September at 2pm.  This is a valuable 
opportunity for our school community to meet 
their local firefighters, find out about the local fire 
risk and learn just how easy it is can be to prepare 
for the bush fire season.  Students will no doubt 
enjoy investigating the fire trucks and asking lots of 
questions.  A permission note will be sent out next 
week for parents to return to school so their 
children can participate in this important 
community event.  Working together we can all 
help make our communities safer this bush fire 
season. 
 
Fight For our Bus 
Please continue to ensure children catch the bus as 
often as possible so that we get to keep our bus.  
 

** Assembly** 
Our next assembly will be held in Week 8 Thurs 13th 
September, 2018. 

 

P&C News - Uniform Changes 
We will hold a meeting tomorrow afternoon in the 
West Room next to the Orange Library from 
3:30pm until 4:30pm. Please some along so that we 
have enough people to share ideas and take these 
into consideration when making decision  
If you cannot make it then please make sure 
your decision on uniforms is known to Mr Scott or you 
have voted on facebook. 

 
 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2018 
Wed 29 Aug-26 Sept-Gymnastics every Wed 
1:45pm-2:45pm. Students will return to school via 
bus. 
Wed 5th Sept: Uniform Meeting 
Thurs 13th Sept: School Assembly 
Fri 21st Sept: Springside Rural Fire Visit 
Fri 28th Sept: Last day of term Big Day Out at Lake 
Canobolas 
Fri 28th Oct: Spring Fair 3:30pm 7pm 
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Year 10 Work Experience 
Yesterday we were joined by not one but two 
students from Orange Christian School.  

Breanna is a former student of Spring Terrace and 
spent the day with the Primary class.  

Tara will be with us for the whole week and will get 
to experience several different roles in a Primary 
School as she works with Mrs Pulling. 

Year 2 had this advice for the girls on becoming a 
Primary School Teacher: 

• Always be fair 
• Give us lots of free time 
• If you’re sick don’t come to school 
• Put books away in their right spot 
• Listen to each other 

 
 

Term 3 Big Day Out 
For the last day of term 3, Friday 28th September we 
plan to take the students Lake Canobolas to take 
part in a range of activities including bushwalking, 
kayaking and games. 

Parents and families are welcome to join us. 

If you have a kayak or life jacket we appreciate being 
able to borrow them for the day. 

 

Come and try ‘Spring Into 
School’ for free:   

Our ‘Come and Try Spring Into School’ 
days were a great success last week. We 

welcomed some new faces which made for a fun 
and exciting day for everybody. 

We will continue to run our Come and Try version of 
Spring Into School each Tuesday and Friday until 21st 
September. 

If you know of anybody who might be interested 
please encourage them to contact the school by 
phoning the office. This is essential so that we can 
ensure that we have enough staff to cater for the 
students who will be attending. Even though we are 
in our second week of the trial it is not too late to 
join. 

Planning notes will be sent home with the ‘Spring 
Into School’ students this week. We would 
appreciate if they could be returned as soon as 
possible and no later than Tuesday 11th. If you didn’t 
get one or have misplaced yours please see Mrs 
Chapman in the office. 

Please remember to send a jacket for you child as 
we endeavour to spend at least some of the day 
outdoors even if it is bad weather. 

 

 
 



7  
 

   
 

 Tuesday 4th September 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          Term 3 Week 7  

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
School Rooster 
Free: One good looking rooster to whoever 
would like him!  Please pass this information on 
and contact the school for pick up!!! 
 

 
 
 
Blayney Netball 
MIXED TWILIGHT NETBALL!!!!! 
Starting 16.10.18  
Finishing 11.12.18 
Tuesday nights 5 & 6pm 
Ages 9 years and up 
Team nominations can be emailed to 
blayneynetball@hotmail.com 
By the 12.9.18 
Grab your work mates, friends and family and come and 
join the fun of social netball! 
Canteen will be running. 
 
 
Taking nominations via email at 
blayneynetball@hotmail.com all Juniors ages 9-12 years 
please individually nominate and you will be allocated a 
team. 
All seniors please nominate as a team with your team 
name and players names. 
Fees are  
Juniors-$79 and Seniors $99 if you have registered with 
any netball association your fee’s are as follows 
Juniors $35.32 
Seniors $41.79 
 
 All Blayney rep players are required to play twilight as 
part of their 2018 commitment any issues please email 
the club. 

For families of 3 or more the club will offer a 25% 
discount and will be given manually via the club. 
 
Provided below is a link to register. 
Nominations close and registrations to be done by 
Friday 12.10.18 
 
https://netball.resultsvault.com/common/pages/reg/welc
ome.aspx?fl=1&type=1&id=43671&entityid=39140 
 
 

ORANGE CITY COUNCIL 

VACATION CARE 
OCTOBER 2018 SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

Tuesday 2 Oct to Friday 5 Oct 
Monday 8 Oct to Friday 12 Oct 
• For more information please call 6393 8607 or 

email childrensservices@orange.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

______________________________________________ 
 

A Big Congratulations to Renee, 
Aaron, Zakk, Rihanna and Scarlett 
on the arrival of their new son and 

sibling! 
 
 

Welcome - Ryder Jai Pollock 
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